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Public Notice | State Aviation Board Executive  
Session 

 
The State Aviation Board will hold an Executive Session on Thursday, February 3, 
2022, starting at 2:00 PM. 
 
This meeting will be held via Zoom tele-conferencing originating at the Oregon 
Department of Aviation, located at 3040 25th St. SE, Salem, OR, 97302. The executive 
session will include all State Aviation Board members and Director of the 
Department of Aviation. 

The Agenda is available on the Oregon Department of Aviation website, 
www.oregon.gov/aviation/AVB/Pages/AVB.aspx  
 
This session is not open to the public as per ORS 192.660 (2) (h) - To consult with 
counsel concerning the legal rights and duties of a public body with regard to current 
litigation or litigation likely to be filed. 
 
Members of the media may attend as per ORS 192.660(4) and may be required to not 
disclose information from this meeting. No information in this executive session shall be 
disclosed. Media also shall not audio or video record the executive session. 
 
The State Aviation Board is a seven member body appointed by the Governor and 
confirmed by the Oregon State Senate. Members serve three-year terms with a two 
term limit. The State Aviation Board is charged with providing policy guidance and 
oversight to the Oregon Department of Aviation. 
 
For Executive Session log in links, please contact Cathy Clark, Board Administrator, 
503-378-2894 or cathy.rb.clark@aviation.state.or.us. 
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